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COMMENTS: 
 
The ‘Common Plaza’ detail is not to scale.  Tree ordinance requires 40 ft spacing for street trees in the 
planting strip.  The proposed ‘Common Plaza’ appears to conflict with that requirement. They will need 
to note it as a ‘modification to Tree Ordinance’ for spacing, and provide another adequate planting place 
for any displaced trees, outside, but near the right of way. 


